
From: Soura, Christian
To: Carri Grube Lybarker (CLybarker@scconsumer.gov) <CLybarker@scconsumer.gov>

Date: 10/31/2012 3:18:23 PM
Subject: Phone Message

                Sorry it took me a little time to get back to you…I got your message last night, and that’s a big help.  Thanks 
for the explanation.  I’ll let you know if anything else comes up…thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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